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This technical statement is prepared by Charles Williamson, president of Digital 
Radio Engineering, Inc., for WillPower Radio, LLC, licensee of W256BI at Red 
Hook, NY.  This application proposes to change output channel. 
 
An allocation for a Class A facility on channel 255 at Rosendale, New York was 
recently settled within Auction 88.  The winning bidder has filed his application for 
Construction Permit, and as such, it is noted there will be interference with regard 
to W256BI operating on a first adjacent channel within the service contour of the 
Rosendale facility.  Subsequently, this translator facility is considered displaced.    
 
An allocation study was performed looking at each channel plus and minus there 
channels.  There is no channel that works due to the subject Rosendale facility 
and  other nearby facilities.  Channel 290 was identified as a clean channel that 
would not result in any interference or require any waiver requests. 
 
This facility remains a fill-in translator for WKZE-FM  As such, power does not 
exceed 250 watts.   The antenna type and location remains the same.  The 
service contour of the proposed translator facility is consistent with the presently 
licensed facility and is fully contained within the service contour of WKZE-FM.    


